
  

  

 

January 23, 2021 

Dear AUB Students, 
  
Please note that the spring term 2020-2021 will begin on Thursday, January 28, 2021, as we 
announced to you in an earlier communication, and while extended lockdown measures are in 
effect, courses will be delivered exclusively online. 
  
The following activities will also take place according to the updated calendar: 
  

• Advising and online course registration for all new students will run on Tuesday and 
Wednesday, January 26 and 27, 2021. 

• Virtual new student orientation will run between Monday, January 25 and 
Wednesday, January 27, 2021. 

• Change of schedule (drop and add) will run between Friday, January 29 and Friday, 
February 5, 2021. 

  
Additionally, the final payment of fees deadline for continuing and new students is February 
19, 2021, and no late payment fees will apply before this date. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Office of the Registrar 
  

 

 

  
 

https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/calendar2020-21.pdf

